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I consider that it is paramount that powerlines are placed underground. Decreased fire issues. 
Declining rural population means less people available to fight fires. Decreasing chance of 
devastating fires on the communities infrastructure and cultural devastation. Social and 
environmental impacts of horrific powerlines invading peoples property and personal space. As most 
of the infrastructure will be imported to build these powerlines. Why do we need to do this reduce 
the devastation to roads transporting all this infrastructure.  

Thank you for considering my opinion. Charlie Webb 


